
A RESOLUTION OR THE TOWNSHIP OF JACKSON. 
CAMBRIA COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA 

AUTHORIZING THAT THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF TOWNSHIP 
SUPERVISORS TO ENTER INTO A HOLDING TANK AGREEMENT 

The Board of Supervisors for Jackson Township recognize that 
development is important to the Township. Also. the Board of 
Supervises are aware that sewage may be a health hazard to the 
Township and its residents. To further the development of the 
Township and health of its residents, the Board of Supervisors 
adopt the following Resolution: 

WHEREAS, Dwight Burkhart ( hereinafter referred to as Burkharts 
are the owners of real estate located in Jackson on which they 
wish to build a home. 

WHEREAS, the sewer system the Burkharts are going to tap into 
will not be finished until approximately June of 1998. 

WHEREAS, The Burkharts wish to live in the home before the sewage 
system is ready. 

WHEREAS. Burkhart does not have a sewage system for the home. 

WHEREAS, Burkhart wishes to place a holding tank on the real 
estate to serve as the sewage system until public sewage is 
completed. 

WHEREAS, Jackson wants assurance from Burkhart that the holding 
tank will be pumped out on an as needed basis: 

WHEREAS, Jackson wants the right to have the holding tank pumped 
out without incurring any expense if either the contents in the 
tank become a health hazard or Burkhart fails to pump out the 
holding tank: 

WHEREAS, to assure that Jackson will not incur any expenses in 
pumping out the holding tank for any reason whatsoever, Burkhart 
agrees to provide Jackson with a bond in the amount of $2,000.00 
Two Thousand Dollars which shall cover any cost that Jackson may 
incur in pumping out the holding tank. 

NOW THEREFORE, the Board of Supervisors for Jackson Township 
hereby adopt the following Resolution. 

RESOLVED, that to further the development of its residents the 
Board of Supervisors shall enter into a holding tank agreement 
with the Burkharts. 

RESOLVED FURTHER. that the Board of Supervisors hereby authorize 
the Chairman of the Board to execute the Holding Tank Agreement 
attached as Exhibit "A" on behalf of the Township: 

NOW THERE FORE, this ,'J.- 7-4£ day of Ae./0½·<-<>-v<4 . 1997, the Board 
of Supervisors for Jackson Township hereby acl'opt the foregoing 
Resolution authorizing the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors 
to execute the holding Tank Agreement. 

Attest: JACKSON TOWNSHIP 

~r~ ;--_,/~~-:: 

~:Burkey, Secretary 

,Super 


